I am a frequent user of Whidbey Seatac Shuttle and I do not understand your recent attempt to deny them the ability to recover spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges. The shuttle is an integral part of our transportation here on the Island and has provided quality, reliable service without a fare increase for the past six years. Fuel surcharges have permitted them to provide me with a stable fare in an environment of increasing costs which affects every other aspect of my day to day expenses. I urge you to consider the value this service provides us at fair and reasonable price.

Without continued service, i am unable to make my living from Whidbey Island, WA.

Please consider the riders like myself who are dependent on mass transit reasonably  priced. 


Sincerely,
Linda Luka
Whidbey Island, WA

